
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 21st June 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Re: Classes next academic year 2021 - 2022 

As we come to the end of what has been yet another turbulent and challenging school year, it 

is with great pleasure that I share with you your child’s teacher for the next academic year. 

The table below shows which teacher is teaching in each year group. We will hold two transition 

mornings on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July when your child can spend time familiarising 

themselves with their new setting and teaching team. 

You will notice that we are welcoming a new member of staff to Stuart Road’s teaching team, 

Mrs Karen Markus. Mrs Markus joins us with a wealth of teaching experience and curriculum 

knowledge to her position in Classes 4 and 5. Sarah Haddy, EYFS Lead, returns to Stuart Road 

after one year’s secondment at High Street and will continue to fulfil her role as Reception 

teacher. 

Class  Teacher  Teaching Assistant 

Reception Mrs Haddy Miss Kane 

Year 1 Mr Hulcoop-Searle Mrs Trevaskus 

Year 2 Mrs Hannon Mrs Lonie/Mrs Norris 

Year 3 Mr Chan Mrs Best 

Year 4 Mrs Moody/Mrs Markus Mrs Symons 

Year 5 Mrs Nicholls/Mrs Markus Miss Dorsett 

Year 6 Mrs Ioja Mrs Baker 

 

I’m sure you will agree that this is a talented teaching team that will ensure that your child has 

the strongest start to the next academic year. 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

Britta Nicholls 

Head of School 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
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